
 

We do not have to give a refund if you 
change your mind about a purchase 
— so please choose carefully.

If the product you have bought is faulty, 
we will provide a remedy as required by 
the Consumer Guarantees Act.

Consumer Protection helpline  
0508 426 678 (0508 4 CONSUMER)

www.consumerprotection.govt.nz
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